FACULDADE DE FILOSOFIA, CIENCIAS E LETRAS
DA UNIVERSIDADE DE SAO PAULO

DEPARTAMENTO DE FIsSICA |
AVENIDA TIRADENTES, 668 "

380 Paulo, 3 March 1942,

Prof. Dr. Harry M. Miller Jr.
Assistant DDirector for the Natural. Sbﬁsncesdﬂmo Rockefeller Foundation.

Dear Dr, Miller

It is a pleasure for me to be able to comunicate to you that
during the year 1941 I had the opportunity to know Dr. Simdo Mathias, being
one of the examiners in his Honor degree examination. | _ ‘

The good exit of his thesis and proof for cht’or d’agree induce
me to believe that he gives sufficient guarantees fof the success in his
Rockefeller fellowship. ' 2

With besé wi‘aheé

Yours sincerely



